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Dr. H. P. Robertson 
Director or Rese~l~• WSEG 
"O"l'!ice of the Sec_retary of Defense 
The Pentagon 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Bob: 
-

Thank you for l""etu.rni.ng the .rour reports we checked out 
to you J..ast .f'alJ.. I am returning herewith your receipt tor 
the documents. 1·-- --

I am very sorry you are leaving this area and ~ miss 
you. But I have real hopes that ve will. get together again 
in the not too distant .future, when the new SCAG is established. 

With cordial regards to all the Robertsons,. I am. 

~ Incl 
Receipt 

· Sincerely, 

-
WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN 

Consultant 

W.F.Friedman/eby/23 June 52 
Consul. tant 
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Dear Bill: 

-•• OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 
WEAPONS SYSTEMS EVALUATION GROUP 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

.. 

~7 June 1952 

I am returning herewith the four reports which 
you lent me last rall. These have been very illuminating 
ind~ed and I only regret that lack of time has kept me 
f~~m going further into the subject. 

As you know, I am leaving here the first of the 
month, but hope that I will still have occasion to see 
you here or in Californ~a. 

Dr. William F. Friedman 
Department of Defense 

·. 

Armed Forces Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. c. 
4 Encl. 

·very sincerely yours, 
.. 

:. 

H. P. ROBERTSON 
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